
Parenting  Tips:  The  Benefit
of Kind Words

By Bonnie Griffin

Trying to be a good parent is a full-time job and then some.
As a parent, you’re always growing, learning, making mistakes
and correcting them, and trying to find the best ways to raise
your children to be good people. A big part of that includes
setting a good example for your child. They see you as a role
model so being a kind person yourself is important for their
development as they grow. This parenting advice on using kind
words with your children will help you raise your children to
be good, kind people.
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Try  raising  your  children  with  a
kind word in these parenting tips!

Your children look up to you. They learn a lot about their
language skills and behaviors by mimicking you. If you use
harsh language or they see you being unkind to others that
could influence their behavior. That’s why it is important to
set a good example that starts with using kind words with your
children. Cupid has some parenting tips on how using kind
words  around  your  children  can  benefit  them  and  their
development  as  people:

1. Sets a good example: Your children love you unconditionally
and they look up to you. Often times, especially when they are
young,  they  want  to  be  just  like  mommy  or  daddy.  It’s
important you set a good example by being a good role model.
You want your child to be kind, then be kind yourself and they
will follow suit.

Related Link: Parenting Trend: The Science Behind Baby Fever

2. Teaches them to be positive: Babies and young children are
“sculpted” by experiences. Kind words help you give your child
positive experiences. This will help them grow into a happy
child full of laughter and love. They will then pass their
positive  experiences  onto  others,  spreading  the  kindness
you’ve taught them. Teaching your child kindness and giving
them  these  positive  experiences  also  gives  them  happy
memories; memories they will carry with them throughout their
lives.

Related Link: Parenting Advice: Tips to Leave in the Past

3. Offers them encouragement: As a parent you want your child
to grow and accomplish great things. Teaching them kindness
through your words and actions is one of the first milestones
to encouraging them to grow and learn and become successful
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people as they grow older. Kindness shows them you believe in
them and gives them the encouragement to keep pushing forward
because they know they have you in their corner to help them
succeed.

Kindness goes a long way with your children. It teaches them
to be positive and kind to others and helps them succeed. Let
us know your thoughts about the benefits of using kind words
with your children below.


